
Friesland 16-19 Tuition Fund 
Friesland School is in line to receive £3,500 during 2020/21 as part of the Government/ESFA funding agreement, 

below is our concise statement on how we will allocate this funding: 

- The money is being used to part fund extra hours for our post 16 support person to offer specific support to our 

Level 2 students.  Mainly supporting their return to school, ensuring they are attending both their L2 courses and 

E&M lessons where appropriate, alongside supporting those students who are accessing the November exams 

- This includes making home visits during periods of closure, either due to self-isolation, year group closures or 

whole school lockdown  

- Targeted mental health support is also offered via tutors and on a 1:1 basis  

- 1:1 support, tutoring and mentoring is on offer for those students particularly struggling to effectively access 

either their vocational courses or their E&M lessons.   

- We run timetabled English and Maths lessons for those students working towards their grade 4, with small 

groups taught by subject specialists 

Students have been selected for support on the basis of need, focussing on those following our Level 2 offer in the first 

instance, then those on our vocational courses, then any other students struggling to catch up since the return to 

school. 


